
 
 
Rt Hon Oliver Dowden CBE MP 
Department for Digital, Culture, Media and Sport 
100 Parliament Street 
London 
SW1A 2BQ 
 
06 May 2021  
 
 
Dear Secretary of State,  
 
I am writ ing to you in my capacity as Warden of Goldsmiths, University of London on behalf 
of the wider community of Goldsmiths staff, students, and alumni. 
 
On 1 May 2021 we learned from widespread newspaper reporting that the Chair of Royal 



 
Without an adequate explanation this decision may well be seen as part of a pattern in 

mailto:f.corner@gold.ac.uk

